
Dear parents and students,  

Welcome to 3rd grade! I am so excited to be your teacher this year. My  
name is Ms. Byington and this is my third  year at JMI. I graduated from  
Kutztown University of Pennsylvania with a B.A. in elementary education 
and currently attend Rutgers University for my master’s degree in 
language education. .  

This year we will do a lot of hands on learning. We will set goals for our  
learning and work together to accomplish those goals. Our class community  
will be a safe place for all students to feel comfortable sharing their  
thoughts and ideas.  

The first day of school is September 1st and we are following a 
delayed opening schedule.  Please make sure you have all supplies for 
the first day.  

I am so excited to meet you all and I can’t wait for our fun year together!  

Sincerely,  

Ms. Byington  

Email: kelly.byington@edison.k12.nj.us 

Class website: 

https://sites.google.com/edison.k12.nj.us/missbyington 

Twitter: MissByingtonJMI


